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Comments: I am writing to let you know I oppose any development of Holland Lake area. Having lived in

Colorado all my life, six decades,  I have seen the destruction of Public Lands. These type of developments are

presented as "good for the public".  In the end, some development company walks off with the spoils and the

public is left with an eyesore with overcrowding and pollution. One of the responsibilities of the Forest Service to

preserve areas for future generations.  Please keep this in mind with respect to this development and any future

developments.

Thank you.

 


